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October 21, 1982

David T. Kelly, M.D.

Royal Prince Alfred Hospital
Sydney,- N.S.W. 2050
AUSTRALTIA

Dear David:

I have long dreamed of returning to Sydney for a more extensive
visit. My good feeling for the place was significantly affected
by your delightful greeting and harbor tour in the fall of 1977.
The organization of my Laboratory is now going to allow me to do
this. I plan to arrive in the middle of December this year and
to depart the middle of February,

I realize this is not the best time academically but I am looking
to a period of quiet for thinking, planning, writing and playing
a little jazz. Stewart Truswell has been kind enough to provide
me with a desk and University sponsored housing.

I am only notifying you and him and one other person, Dr. Stephen
Leeder of Newcastle University, as people I particularly want to
see during this sojourn. I am obviously not looking for work., I

would enjoy your good society.

Cordially,

Henry Blackburn, M.D.
Professor and Director
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